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Study Abroad Fair on Feb. 1

Date::
January 26, 2023

The Study Abroad Spring Fair is February 1, 10 a.m.-2 p.m., at Bear Down Gym.
The Study Abroad Team encourages you to spread the word about our Spring Fair to students of all majors and minors!

Students will have the chance to talk with leads and coordinators for faculty-Led and Arizona Abroad programs around the
world to find the best fit for their degree. Whether students want to take classes, complete internships, or participate in
research or shadowing, Study Abroad has several program options.

Additionally, the Study Abroad Team will provide information to students about funding their Study Abroad experience
through scholarship opportunities and applicable financial aid. Plus, students who attend will be placed into a scholarship
drawing!

Event information 1 can be found on Arizona International's webpage.
For questions regarding the fair, please reach out to Alaina Mothershead at amothershead@arizona.edu 2

Faculty Interested in developing Study Abroad Programs 5 can visit the program development page.
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